
Friday, May 17,  2019 

Faculty Section 
 

Group D has duty this week. 

SPORTS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Hey Dons: This weekend our SVHS Solar Cup Team will 
be heading to Lake Skinner to compete in the solar cup 
competition. Our boat has been running beautifully and 
we hope to come back with a trophy! Please consider 
coming out to support our team this Wednesday at Panda 
Express. We have a fundraiser that runs all day from 10 
a.m. to 9 p.m. at the Panda by the Walmart on Merced. 
Every purchase helps us out because we get to keep 20% 
of the purchase. Thank you for your support! 

GradNite tickets are on sale NOW in ASB at lunch. This is 
the last week to purchase! Lines will be longer at the end 
of the week, buy TODAY! 

Students: pick up your choir audition packets from       
Mrs. Brookey in the choir room today!  Auditions and 
placement for next years choirs are going on now. 

Yearbook will distribute books May 21-23 during lunch in 
Room 509 (Ms. Englebretson) and 508 (Ms. Rios). Be 
sure to follow the signs posted at the bottom of the stairs.  

 Students with a last name starting with A-L will go to 
room 509.  

 

 Students with a last name starting with M-Z will go to 
Room 508. Please bring your IDs.  

 

Yearbook will sell $2 clear covers that we highly 
recommend (the books are white and WILL get dirty) 

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES  

Attention all interested in playing baseball for Sierra 
Vista.  There will be tryouts held this  Monday, May 20th, 
at 5:30 pm for the Don’s Summer Baseball League. The 
tryouts will be at the varsity field.  Be on time with a 
baseball glove and proper baseball attire. 

Seniors, Jostens will be on campus next Tuesday, May 21st 
at lunch. This is your last chance to purchase a cap and 
gown for graduation! If you have not arranged for your 
cap and gown you MUST take care of it online or in person 
by Tuesday, May 21st. 


